Tuscola Township
Parks and Recreation Commission

July 20, 2017

The July 20, 2017 meeting of the Tuscola Township Parks and recreation Commission was called
to order by Chair Gary Hicks, at 7:00 P.M. All Members were present except Mark O’Conner and

Reinert.

The minutes of the Feb 16, 2017 were passed out, and read. A motion by Reinert, seconded by
Hicks to approved and placed on file motion carried by all.

Guest: Tom Asperger.

The Adj.

Update on park paper work that needed to be signed.
It was noted that the play ground was a great suggest.

There was some discussion on what to do next year.

Gary Hicks was planning a twp picnic for Sept 9% . Gary said he would be sending out RSVP

letters.

Gary Hicks also gave the board an update on the 0dd Fellows hall that is on hold for the next

two years

Motion by Rodammer and seconded by Peterson to adjourn motion carried at 7:55 P.M.
Next Meeting, Thur. October 19, 2017
Respectfully submitted by Secretary,

lerry Peterson



